
Track & Field – Grades 3 to 7 
 

This year we will have 2 weeks of practicing the different events, but by the end of the first 
week, the goal is that we shall know what students will be moving forward to attending the 
practices.  In the second week, there will be finals for the running events (sprints, mid distance 
and long distance) and only the top two girls and boys from each class will attend these finals.   
 

Categories: Tykes (grade 3 – 4), Pee Wees (grade 5 – 6), and Bantams (grade 7) 
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Div.  
3, 4, 10  

         

Relays  Div. 
5, 6,11 

Div.  
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The above sessions will be during school hours.       
   
Thank you so much and let us have a great Track and Field Season! 
Sincerely, 
Krystal Millard (Head Coach) 


